
COCHIN PORT AUTHORITY 

 

Cancellation of Recruitment  

  

The recruitment notification No.A9/Recruitment/LO/2019/S dated 03.05.2019  for the post 

of Law Officer  Gr.II, hosted  in  the website of Cochin Port  (www.cochinport.gov.in), 

published   in the Mathrubhumi  & New Indian Express dailies on 08.05.2019 and in 

Employment  News  on  18.05.2019,  stands cancelled due to administrative reasons. 
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